From: Hill, Shannon

To: Duba, Ron

Cc: Keyon, David; Le, Thai-Chau; Downtown West Project

Subject: RE: Printed copy of Draft EIR for Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan (File Nos. GP29-009, PDC19-039, PD19-029)
Date: Monday, October 19, 2020 12:27:47 PM

Hi Ron,

Great, thanks! Yes, the Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for this project is quite voluminous!
Luckily, we don’t need to print many hard copies.

FYI, | will be in the office tomorrow to handle another mailing task, so | will see you then .
Thanks,

Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section
City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872

From: Duba, Ron

Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 9:41 AM

To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>; Le, Thai-Chau <Thai-Chau.Le@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Printed copy of Draft EIR for Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan (File Nos. GP29-009, PDC19-
039, PD19-029)

Hi Shannon,

| placed this item on your office desk. The binder appears to be about 6" thick. I'm sure it will
end up in a museum some day.

Take Care & Be Safe! {";+)
Ron
PBCE - Administration

City Hall, Tower Bldg. - 3rd Floor
Lobby Reception Desk: (408) 535-7806
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